

State of Utah Department of Commerce

Division of Occupational and Professional Licensing

GARY R. HERBERT

FRANCINE A. GIANI Executive Director MARK B. STEINAGEL Division Director

June 23, 2010

DAVID JAMES LANGFORD INSIDE WALMART VISION CENTER 1550 N MAIN ST NORTH LOGAN UT 84341

Re: Utah Controlled Substance Database Registration Requirement

Dear Controlled Substance Prescriber:

The Utah Legislature passed HB 28 during the last session which requires each individual who is licensed to prescribe a controlled substance, except veterinarians, to be registered with the Controlled Substance Database (CSD) on or before September 30, 2010. The CSD is a government service which allows prescribing practitioners to view their patients' controlled substance prescription histories and determine if their patients are obtaining controlled substances from other providers.

This letter is to notify you of the CSD registration requirement and provide the steps necessary to comply. You can register with the CSD at www.csd.utah.gov in a two-step process. First, establish a Utah ID and then, secondly, create a CSD pin number.

The Division will provide training on how to register and use the database. To review the training and other information about CSD, please visit www.dopl.utah.gov/csd.

Failure by a licensee to comply with the registration requirement is grounds for the Division to take one or more of the following actions:

- Refuse to renew a license
- Revoke, suspend, restrict, place a license on probation or otherwise act on a license

If you have any questions please contact the CSD team at (801)530-6220.

Sincerely,

Dave Taylor

Operations Manager

Division of Occupational and Professional Licensing

